
Maths Whizz Wonders 
 

Once again we’re in the middle of our fortnight.  

After Willows won the cup last time so 

conclusively, we’re all hoping that Oaks are making 

an increased effort to close the gap.  A little bird 

has said that more still needs to be done in the 

coming week! 

Busy Buzzy Bee Awards 

A super effort has been made by everyone this 

week.  Mrs Querelle’s bee certificate went to 

Henry Borrett who displayed amazing patience 

and politeness when she was in Willows on 

Thursday afternoon  

Mrs Chilvers has chosen the Year 3/4 bees this 

week which have gone to Thomas and Molly D, 

Whilst in Willows Mrs Brooks has been wowed 

by Imogen Blake and Mollie Page. 

Oaks 
What a week it’s been!  Whilst Mrs Morton and  

her posse have been getting all adventurous at 

Kingswood the Year 3 and 4 children have been 

enjoying the outdoors with Mrs Wells and Mrs 

Chilvers.  Plants have been potted, tyres 

prettified and planters painted – phew.  A  

chilled weekend is definitely needed by all, 

especially considering next week is rather 

full on!  

Oaks Performance 

As you are aware the great performance has finally 

arrived and there are a couple of last minute details 

which you need to be aware of. 

On Tuesday 4th the children are walking up to the 

village hall at lunchtime so a packed lunch is required.  

Please collect your child from the Village Hall in 

Woodton at 4pm. 

On Wednesday 5th the children need to be dropped 

off at the Village Hall at 8.45am.  If you have a child 

in Willows you may drop them off first and then head 

up to the Village Hall. 
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Willows 
This week we have been writing our own diary entries and a diary for 

“Tiddlers” new adventure.  In Maths we have been looking at measuring 

times and distances.  Our Geography this week has included looking at 

man-made and natural features at the Seaside. 

Please can you all start saving cardboard packaging and plastic bottles  

    for a project at the end of term.  Please bring in your junk on  

      Thursday 20th.  No toilet roll tubes, egg boxes, raw meat packaging  

      or tins please – no additional hazards required! 

PLEASE can you all practise your child’s spelling with them. 

Please can we ask  

for the loan of picnic 

blankets for next 

Friday – see text 

message for details!  

Please leave with Miss 

Bradley in the office.  

Dates for your Diary 

4th July – Oaks at the Village Hall till 4pm. 

5th July – KS2 Summer Performance 

7th July – Whole school picnic lunch – letter 

coming home on Monday 

10th July – Willows Dance Festival. 

12th July – Sports Day 1:30pm 

14th July – Sharing Assembly 9:30am 

17th July – Year 5 languages Day 

19th July – Athletics at the UEA, those 

involved have received a letter. 

21st July – Last day of term  

 

Many thanks to everyone who helped out and 

supported the School Fete last Saturday.    

   We have made over £1000 which will, of course,  

      directly benefit your child in school. 
 

       The recently rejuvenated pond area is in need 

of a little TLC.  We’ll be having a weeding party on 

Monday 3rd, after drop off, if anyone is able to 

spare a little time to lend a hand.  We may even be 

able to convince the school to make us a coffee or 

tea to keep us going!   


